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A Message from the Dean 
 

Class of 2027, welcome to the Honors College! This is my 5th year as dean of 

the Honors College, and I am excited about the events we have planned for 

you this fall and over your next four years as honors students at UD.  

  

Most weeks we’ll share via email an honors newsletter to keep you up to date 

on enriching opportunities and events that will enhance your UD experience. 

We want you to know about community events like Ice Cream on the Porch 

and student-planned trips or activities, and research and networking 

opportunities as well. We have an “Honors Bulletin Board’ you can bookmark 

to see these events at a glance. We’ll also add there opportunities shared 

with us across campus that honors students might find interesting. 

  

Honors peer mentors, staff, faculty, and alumni are eager to help you get the 

very most out of college and to position you for a successful career. I 

encourage you to take advantage of all these people have to offer, their 

mentorship and advice can be invaluable.  I look forward to seeing you some 
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time this semester either at 186 S. College or even in Redding (if you see me 

on campus or in town with my golden Honors hat, please stop me and say 

hello). 

 

Good luck with the start of the Fall semester! 

 

Michael J. Chajes, Ph.D, P.E. 

Dean of the Honors College 

Professor of Civil and Environmental Engineering 

 

 

 

 

 



3

  

 

 

Events and Dates 

Meet fellow Honors students, Munson Fellows, and Honors College staff at the 

New Student Kick-Off Thursday, August 31 from 6-7:30 pm in the Louis 

Redding Courtyard. Fun, games, prizes and more! To find out about various 

group involvement opportunities within the Honors College, please fill out 

this Honors Co-Curricular Interest Indicator form and attend the Kick-Off! All 

first-year Honors students are expected to attend. 
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Kendall Rousseau, Honors Co-Curricular Coordinator 

Hello first year Honors students! Welcome to the University of Delaware (UD) 

and the Honors College. Some of you may remember me from the zoom room 

during NSO. In my role, I have the amazing opportunity to supervise the 

Munson Fellows, work with the different Honors student groups and student 

leaders, and help develop and implement co-curricular activities that support 

the overall Honors College experience. I am so excited to be able to meet you 

all. You’ll be able to find me on campus either at the Honors College Building 

at 186 S. College Ave or in the Honors College office on the first floor of Louis 

Redding Hall. I hope as you enter your first year, you take advantage of all 

the opportunities and experiences available to you at the university, whether 

that is specifically through Honors or the overall UD community. 
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Check out the Honors Bulletin Board for more 

Opportunities! 
   

internships, upcoming course highlights, academic contests, and more can be found 
on our Honors Bulletin Board! 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
 

 

 

Need to get in touch with someone from Honors? 

You can find us in the Honors College Building at 186 South College Ave. 

302-831-1195  ~  honors@udel.edu ~ Stop by to visit!  

 

To unsubscribe from this email list, contact honors@udel.edu 

  

  

 


